
Notice on Relocation of Our Office 
 

In order to meet the needs of our growing practice, we are pleased to announce that we will relocate 

our office from the 10th floor to the 15th floor of Marunouchi Building in early January, next year.  

Your continued support is, as always, greatly appreciated. 

 

New Address: 

Marunouchi Building 15F,  

2-4-1 Marunouchi, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 100-6315, Japan 
 
Tel:  +81-(0)3-3214-6205  
Fax: +81-(0)3-3214-6209  

(※ The zip code will be changed. Our phone and fax numbers remain unchanged.) 
 

New Office Opening Date: Monday, January 6, 2020  
 
Our office will be closed for the year from Friday, December 27, 2019. 
 
Area Map: 

 
JR Tokyo Station (Marunouchi Central Exit)  2 minutes’ walk 

Marunouchi Line Tokyo Station   2 minutes’ walk 

Chiyoda Line Nijubashimae Station   3 minutes’ walk 


